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District Personnel 2020-21
Regional Supervisor    Andrea Grosvenor
District Coordinators
D9650 	Ashleigh Hickman 
D9670	Steve Carroll
D9675 	Malcolm Brown  
D9685	David Parebo
D9705	Bev Cooney, William (Bill) Wattam; Lynne Koerbin; Andrea Grosvenor
Supervisor Emeritus  John L Macpherson 
We note that some of our Coordinators are looking to retire from the position in the near future and others are very new. 

Collaboration with RAWCS
Andrea and Wil participated in the RAWCS ER AGM and Quarterly Meetings on 16 August and Andrea participated in the RAWCS ER Management Committee Meeting on the same date.
Andrea was confirmed as ER RAM Supervisor for 2021-22.

National RAM Reports
Copies of the RAM National Manager’s Newsletters are sent to District representatives and to RAWCS ER hierarchy. 
 
Fundraising
Andrea encourages clubs to donate to RAM during Area Governor visits and RAM presentations and sells RAM badges when visiting clubs in person.

Speaking Arrangements.
Presentations given (electronically) to RC Ginninderra, RC Gungahlin, RC Liverpool West;
Also Andrea makes a pitch on behalf of RAM during official Area Governor visits to clubs.
  
RAM News from the Districts  

District 9670:
C19 restrictions have led to cancellation of half a dozen Club talks and Steve’s inability to participate in “The virtual World’ means things are on hold. Steve put together a moving video presentation for RAM National conference and his time has been taken up trying to lay the ground work to hold the next RAM Nat confidence in Newcastle in conjunction with the Centenary.
Steve has been advertising in the DG’s newsletter for the past month trying to get an assistant or deputy who can take over from him next year but no luck so far. One volunteer has offered to assist with the conference but that is all.
In advance of the proposed amalgamation of Districts, Steve will contact the RAM Supervisor in the other District to start working together.




District 9675
Malcolm has participated in a presentation to RC Liverpool West and is planning presentations to other clubs as he becomes more familiar with the material.
Malcolm Brown

District 9705
The Area RAM “Champions” are talking with Area Governors and DG and pushing material out to clubs including District RAM news notifying all that we are available for RAM presentations etc. 
Several clubs have invited RAM presentations. 
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